

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY,

EFIA/CIR-079/2019-20

05.02.2020

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

This is to inform you that the Open House for Grades I-VIII will be held on 8thFebruary, 2020 (Saturday) from 9.00 am to 12.30 pm to review the academic performance of your ward in the Periodic test -2. It is mandatory for parents to attend the meeting with their wards.

Note:

- 1. Students must strictly wear school uniform.
- 2. Parents are requested to meet the class teacher in the respective rooms allotted to them for checking the answer scripts of their wards
- 3. Parents are requested to clear all dues on or before 8th February, 2020.

Principal